
Get ready to laugh, learn, and test your 
comedic knowledge! Brian Blonder 
invites you to dive into “What’s So 

Funny?”—a fun and interactive trivia 
game all about Jewish stand-up comedians. Find 
out how familiar you are with our rich history of 
Jewish humorists as you participate in an 
engaging format that will keep you entertained 
from start to finish.

Coffee, tea, water, and sweet treats will be served. Feel free to bring 
your other beverage of choice.

Our program following the meeting will be “What’s so 
Funny?” a game hosted by Havurah’s first gentleman, 
Brian Blonder. Prepare for laughter and camaraderie 
in this team challenge!

There will be prizes for the winning team.

When:   Monday, February. 24th at 6:30 pm (Check-in begins at 6:00)

Where:  Morris/Nelson/Penn Rooms at Independence Center 
No RSVP required.

Quarterly Membership Meeting  and the Program

“What’s so Funny?”


